
July 2, 2024

Dear Neighbor: 

ATC is a Wisconsin-based, regulated utility that moves energy along the electric power grid in parts of Wisconsin, 
Michigan, Minnesota and Illinois. We plan to apply to the Public Service Commission of Wisconsin (PSCW) to build 
new power lines in Racine County.  

The two new double-circuit 345,000-volt power lines would extend from the Electronics and Information Technology 
Manufacturing (EITM) zone in the village of Mount Pleasant to existing power lines about three miles west of Interstates 
41 and 94 in the village of Yorkville. New power lines between new and existing substations within the EITM zone are 
also included in the project. The project is needed to support anticipated load growth in the area.  

Our records indicate that one of our proposed routes is on or near property you own. 

The PSCW is the regulatory agency with the authority to approve or deny the proposed substation and power line 
projects. State law directs ATC to identify potential power line route options with an emphasis on existing utility and 
transportation corridors. We followed state statutory guidelines in studying and developing the proposed route options. 
After the application is filed, you may submit electronic or written comments to the PSCW (https://psc.wi.gov) under 
docket number 137-CE-209.  

The accompanying map displays two route options. The preferred route is shown in blue with two possible connection 
points on the west end. The alternate route is displayed in pink. The segment in green east of the interstate is common 
to both routes. Only one of these routes (preferred or alternate) would be selected if the PSCW approves the power line 
project. 

For more information, please visit our project website at atc-projects.com/RacineWesternFeed. If you have additional 
questions, please contact me directly at (262) 506-6151 or jmoerke@atcllc.com. 

Sincerely, 

Jerimiah Moerke  
Local Relations Representative

W234 N2000 Ridgeview Pkwy. Ct., Waukesha, WI  53188  atcllc.com

RE: Racine County Western       
       Feed Project

Land Owner letter






